To Whom it may concern,

Mr. Clint Barnes has my permission to archery hunt on the Olathe properties (95.56 acres on the West side of Interstate
35, and the 65.59 acres on the East side of interstate 35) owned by myself, Richard Davis. The property on the West side
of 35 is not considered to be in Olathe City limits, therefore no special permits to hunt is needed at this time. The
property on the East side of 35 with the address of 15600 S Us 169 Hwy is in the City Limits and will need to be approved
by the City of Olathe. Please consider this letter as a request to enroll this 65.59 acres into the Urban Bow Management
program for Olathe. Below are maps of the property on the East side of 35 with potential stand sites and shooting lanes
identified. Clint will follow all regulations set forth by Kansas Game and Parks as well as the regulations in Olathe’s
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Richard Davis: 913-782-4000, rdavis@rimpull.com Clint Barnes: 913-912-2487, clint.barnes@kiewit.com

PROPERTY " |
INFO




